
 

Tanglewood at Mansfield Newsletter 

Current Board Members 

Scott Kee – President 

Tim Peppel – Vice President 

Erik Ferm – Treasurer 

Josh Beaupre – Secretary 

Curtis Sutherland - Voting Member 

All board members are honored to support 
all members of our community and look 
forward to a fantastic 2014!  We have 
some new improvements taking place 
currently and in the coming months.  

 

Projects and Improvements 

 We are pleased to announce our 
redesigned website – 
www.tanglewoodatmansfield.com. 
Check it out today for forms, 
contact information and to pay 
your quarterly HOA dues! ** you 
will have to register again** 

 Clearing of the brush in common 
areas behind the pool, creek and 
behind the parking lot by the pool.  
This creates a more usable space 
and areas for children to play and 
explore.  

 Repair of the brick fence along the 
entrance on South Cooper.  The 
fence was collapsing and the 
mortar was crumbling due to age. 
This should be completed within 
the month of March 2014. 

 

 

 

 Lighting has been added at the 
pool to enhance the ability to see at 
night when swimming and for 
safety reasons to monitor the pool 
after hours.  

 Security has also been hired to 
monitor the pool during swimming 
hours.  The times will be staggered 
based on usage to ensure a safe 
and family friendly environment for 
all members or our community. 
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Look for Pool Opening Notification and Pool 

Rules coming in the mail soon! 

http://www.tanglewoodatmansfield.com/

